
Welcome to 
 

1) The Tuesday night women's Bible study will finish up with 
Experiencing God this Tuesday, November 17th.  It's been a seeking and 
challenging study, and we all have grown from it!   We will resume 
studies after the holidays. Stay tuned!
 
2)  ALL LADIES!  Please plan now to attend a women's Christmas pot-
luck supper on Sunday evening, December 6th. This will be a wonderful 
time of fellowship for us all!  Details will follow. 

Sermon Notes
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15 November 2015      25th Sunday after Pentecost 

May God who gathers us around Himself in the Word and Sacrament to  
bless us with His forgiveness this morning be your source of comfort,  

strength and renewal as you worship today.  In the Name of Christ, we  
are all called to come and hear that the Lord is Good!

Our Gospel reading is Mark 13.1-13 and our response is, “Praise 
be to thee, O Christ” spoken in unity aloud.

Call to Worship: Psalm 16
         Hymns: Opening–#68   Prayer #83  Closing  - #

Ladies Bible Study – Experiencing God-Tuesday–6:30pm– Burns' House
Men's Bible Study – The Mind of Jesus – 7:00pm – at the Church
Bible Study – What  the Bible Teaches … – Thursdays – 10:30 am
                                                                                             7:00pm

Today we are blessed to have Kelly Ann Rayle bring us the message this 
morning.  Kelly-Ann is married to Steve Rayle and has two children, 
Alex (20) and Emily (18). Kelly-Ann lives and works in Crozet, Virgin-
ia. She is a recent graduate of the Masters of Divinity program at Uni-
on Presbyterian Seminary in Richmond, VA. She is also an active mem-
ber of Olivet Presbyterian Church in Charlottesville, VA as a worship 
liturgist, youth & adult ministry leader, and a member of the mission 
committee. Kelly-Ann is currently under care under the Presbytery of the 
James & is seeking ordination as a minister of the Word and Sacrament. 

The Angels are in!  It's time for Angel Tree for Christmas.  If you would 
like to adopt an angel(s), please sign up at the Welcome Center.  We also 
have “shoppers” will shop for those who simply want to contribute. 
Please see Gail for more information.

December 2nd we will be leading the worship and preparing the meal at 
Parkview.  Please plan to drop by anytime between 3 – 7pm.  See Kim or 
Carolyn for more information.  Thanks.

Please give information for the newsletter to Glenda.  Thanks!!
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